
Multi Year Accessibility Plan – 2023 Annual Status Report  
 
 
In 2023, Huron University College has: 
 
 Reviewed and updated our Customer Service Standard Policy. 

 

 Reviewed and updated our Integrated Accessibility Standards Regulations Policy. 
 
 

 Provided new employee training and annual refresher training to all faculty, staff and 
student employees of Huron on the following standards as they related to the AODA: 

- Customer Service Standard; 
- Information and Communications Standard; 
- Employment Standard; 
- Human Rights and the AODA. 

 

 Started construction on a new campus building that will fully encompass accessibility 
requirements. 

 

 Reviewed Huron’s Multi Year Accessibility.  Full review and update slated for 2028. 


